
Year 6 Residential 2024 

The Anderton Centre 

Our Year 6 residential trip will be at The Anderton Centre in Chorley between 
the Friday 28th June - Sunday 30th June 2024. After careful consideration, 
we have decided to change the provider of our residential trip due to 
increases in the cost. It is important that this trip is inclusive to all Year 6 
children, giving them all the opportunity to take part in many outdoor 
adventurous activities, with the added responsibility of staying away from 
home. This is a fantastic experience for the children, and will be one they will 
remember for a lifetime. 


Where and When? 

Benefits for the Children? 

Address: 
The Anderton Centre, 

New Rd, 

Chorley, 

Lancashire, 

PR6 9HG


The children will be travelling by 
coach on the morning of Friday 
28th of June and be returning by 
coach on the afternoon of the 30th 
of June. 

Children will build their skills in:


• Teamwork

• Problem solving

• Stimulating their imagination 

• Developing social awareness

• Confidence

• Independence 

• Language 

• Responsibility 

Curriculum areas covered: 


• P.E (Outdoor Adventurous Activity) 

• English

• Physical, social, emotional and health

• Social, moral, spiritual and cultural 

understanding

• Science

• Geography

• Mathematics



Activities 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rGm4P5IOKGA





Accommodation and Facilities 



Cost 

The full cost of the trip is £5720, which is £178 per pupil. This cost 
covers: 

• Coach travel to and from the centre 

• 2 nights accommodation

• Fully catered from Friday tea time with all food and drink provided

• Kit (the children will only need to bring old clothing) and equipment 

provided 

• Fully trained Outdoor Instructors

• 3 days of activities 


We are very aware that families have different financial pressures and that 
many of you will have further challenges due to the rise in the cost of living 
and the after-effects of COVID-19. As this trip covers part of the National 
Curriculum, it is extremely important that all children attend. If there are any 
concerns regarding the cost of the trip, please contact Mrs. Flatman and we 
can discuss support on an individual basis. 


We want to ensure that we give families enough notice, as we are aware that 
the cost of the trip is higher than a typical day trip. Any payments can start 
being made via the Parent Portal on Arbor from now, which allows families 
the flexibility of making contributions in instalments, as and when allows. 

By the 30th September 2023, we do ask for a deposit of £20 as 
confirmation that your child will be attending the trip, as well as a completed 
permission and medical information form (via a Google form).


Link the the Google Form: Click here! 

Where can I find more information? 

Click here to view the Anderton Centre’s Youtube Channel!


Click here to view the Anderton Centre’s Website!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe9rbuwJiY32_VmJk4XnUtlI2hqti8RNxe9K3jeAYUQ1gX5BQ/viewform
https://www.youtube.com/@andertoncentre5242
https://andertoncentre.co.uk/

